

[External Email] Reschedule Spring Break 2024 for total solar eclipse?

Jonathan Chen

Wed, Apr 5, 2023 at 8:54 AM

To: "mdegennaro@woodbridgeps.org" <mdegennaro@woodbridgeps.org>

Hi,

This is a comment for today and/or tomorrow's board meeting.

Is there any possibility of rescheduling 2024's spring break to include Monday, April 8, 2024? There is a total solar eclipse that day, and although Connecticut is not in the path of totality, there are some places within driving distance where it can be viewed. Spring break is currently scheduled from April 15-19, 2024. Next year's Easter is on March 31, so this would not affect anyone's Easter plans either way.

Information about the eclipse: https://solarsystem.nasa.gov/eclipses/2024/apr-8-total/overview/

After that, there will not be another total eclipse in North America until 2044!

Sincerely, Jonathan





[External Email] RE: WBOE Letter on Open Choice

2 messages

Bonazzoli, Juliet

Mon, Apr 3, 2023 at 9:19 AM

To: Woodbridge Board of Education - Beecher Road School <mdegennaro@woodbridgeps.org>

Well said. A very unfortunate, difficult and necessary decision.

Thank you for the update.

Juliet Bonazzoli (Beecher Road School and Amity High School Parent)

Juliet Bonazzoli, Esq. Associate, Litigation Group Phone: 203.351.4288

CUMMINGS & LOCKWOOD LLC





[External Email] Re: WBOE Letter on Open Choice

2 messages

New England Restoration

Sat, Apr 1, 2023 at 3:51 PM

To: Woodbridge Board of Education - Beecher Road School <mdegennaro@woodbridgeps.org>

Why would Woodbridge schools accept students from New Haven to begin with? I believe New Haven has its own school system. What is the purpose?